
 

ST. GREGORY THE GREAT 
CHURCH & SCHOOL 

 
Dear Prospective Donor, 
 

St. Gregory the Great Catholic School will be hosting our 9th Annual United in Spirit Gala benefiting our school 
improvement plan and tuition assistance for students.  The gala will take place Saturday, February 12, 2022, at 
Holy Trinity Banquet Hall, 20523 Huebner Rd. As you know, financial support is extremely important as we rely 
on the generosity of donors to support the expense of the event.  
 

We are asking for your support by becoming a sponsor for this event or by donating an item(s) for our silent 
and live auction.  Examples of items, which are needed (but not limited to), include:  
 

• Table Sponsorships 

• Gift Certificates/Tickets & Guest Passes 

• Experiences (i.e., vacation and travel expenses) 

• Jewelry 

• Sports Memorabilia (San Antonio Spurs, UTSA, Dallas Cowboys, Houston Texans, UT Longhorns, 
Texas A&M Aggies, etc.) 

• Any items for special baskets  
 

As a Catholic school we do not have access to state educational dollars, therefore fundraising is critical to the 
success of our school.  This fundraiser will provide valuable support to the school’s mission. 
 
We, the faith community of St. Gregory the Great Catholic School, in keeping with the Catholic Tradition, 

nurture in our children and one another, spiritual, personal and academic growth through prayer and Christ-

like service. 

We are asking for your support this year by giving a tax-deductible donation to our school.  Your sponsorship 

and/or donated item(s) will have a significant impact on our school community.  We hope we can count on 

your support!  

If you have any questions, please contact Maria Gutierrez @210-317-6206 or Hope Rodriguez @210-422-2611. 

Thank you in advance for your support, 

 

Ana Cortez        Maria Gutierrez 

Principal         School Council President                                                                    

 

 

 


